Mission Baud.

Lrsgidenk il v Miss HOBRECKER,
e i Miss CHRISTIE.
Vice-Presidents .......cvvus ] it )

’ UMasTER GIBBIE STAIRS,
THeqBUIEr v ivsesiin e SO Miss Brackwoob.
SECPRIAN: v iy Miss GERTRUDE CURRIE.

ALTHOUGH there has been but a small increase in the member-
ship during the past year, still the interest shown in the meetings
is increasing ; and out of a membership of thirty, fully one-third
are boys. ‘The meetings are held fortnightly, and are very well
attended. A very interesting monthly paper, the Children’s Mis-
stonary, is being taken this year, and is a great help to us in
making the meetings attractive. At the last meeting in June the
members promised to earn at least fifty cents for missions before
the middle of October. A concert was held in November, at
which results were given, and, including a collection taken that
evening, the whole sum raised was $46. Mite boxes are still used,
and about $14 were rajsed in this way.
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Ladies Associatiow.

A Ladies Association was organised at the beginning of the
year, with

Mgs. PEeTER Ross..... el S President.
MBs, BARNSTEAD (4o s v iiionvnina veoo . Vice-President.
Miss ETHEL STAIRS ............. vevnes.dreasurer,

Leeve. e o Secretary,




